
 

 

RAC Racket Sports Committee Meeting 
Wednesday October 14 at 2pm 

Conference Room 

 
Called to order at 2pm by President Joe Birnbaum  

 

Present members: Joe Birnbaum, Hugh Howarth, Royce White, Bob Youngblood, 

Tom Tidwell and Barbara Morris RAC Rep: Dave Mohl, Racket Sports director: 

Frank Hinson 

Guest: Janis Harris 

Excused: Carolyn Bethea 

 

Agenda approved by acclimation. 

 

New Business: 

1. Review annual mission statement. Mission statement as incorporated into 

RAC Committee Handbook approved by acclimation. 

2. List of annual objectives / goals for the year. Annual objectives are to increase 

participation. It is noted that due to Covid 19 some players are not playing. 

Additionally, felt an inopportune time to open courts to outsiders. 

3. Status of Proposed new Pickleball courts with input from ROC by Dennis 

Brady and Golf and Tennis Director Frank Hinson. Expect initial construction 

to begin in next couple of days by company that built Pickleball courts at 

King’s Point. Courts will have 8-foot fence with windscreens. Parking will be 

available for 6 cars. 

4. Pickleball will be scheduled at 8 am Monday, Wednesday, and Friday. Tennis 

will be played same days at 9 am. This schedule selected to allow golfers and 

racketball players to participate in tennis. 5. 12 new pickleballs will be 

provided by Frank Hinson. Recommended they be stored by players to 

prevent loss or deterioration. Tennis balls are provided by players on a 

rotating basis. Meeting adjourned at 2:38 pm by President Birnbaum 

 

Next meeting scheduled for January 13, 2021 at 2pm based on availability of room. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Hugh Howarth, Racket Sports Committee Secretary 


